
COVID Policy for the 2023 Margie and Robert E. Petersen NETRF Research 
Symposium 
 
NETRF requires that all attendees are fully vaccinated against COVID-19.  
 
If you display any symptoms of COVID-19 or feel unwell, please prioritize the health of fellow 
attendees by not participating in the conference in person. Additionally, we strongly 
recommend: 

– Testing for COVID-19 prior to your inbound trip. 
– Wearing a face mask in enclosed spaces. 
– Washing your hands or using hand sanitizer regularly.  

 
The health and safety of all participants are paramount. Your cooperation ensures a successful 
and safe experience for all involved in 2023 NETRF Research Symposium. 
 


